
Hi SCHS Band Families! 

The following are announcements for the week of December 2nd.    

ALL BAND UPDATES 
 
Silent Auction – Thank you! What a great day yesterday! The PTSO put on a fabulous 
show, the band played beautifully throughout the building, we had winning bids on 
every single Auction item and we wrapped a bunch of presents!  
 
Thank you to everyone who donated, solicited donations, organized auction items, 
made baskets, hauled baskets, picked up coffee (Thanks Mr. Engdahl!), wrapped 
presents, picked up vendor donations, worked at the auction or gift wrap table (or 
both!), bid on auction items, took down the auction, made phone calls, etc. It is a huge 
undertaking -but a fun and successful one from which our Band Program and the Class 
of ‘19 All Night Grad will benefit!  

 
Snap-Raise.  The following is a copy of Mr. Engdahl’s 11/26/18 email: 

 
Good Morning Band Families, 
 
Our Snap-Raise fundraiser will be finishing up [Tuesday, December 4th] for concert band 
blue and green, and [Wednesday, December 5th] for Symphonic Band and Percussion 
Ensemble.  If you have not already sent out emails for donation requests, please do so 
ASAP!  In terms of the amount of work required of students, this is the easiest fundraiser 
we do all year.  We are currently behind in the amount we have raised in comparison to 
when we did this last year.  If we have every student participate and send out emails, we 
will easily surpass what was raised last year.   
 
Several other reminders/suggestions: 
 
-Whoever you email out to for donations, please follow up with them to check their 
spam/junk folders, and make sure they don't delete the email.  Some people may think 
that it is not a legitimate email. 
-You have the ability to send out reminders.  Please do that, because some people may 
not see it on the first try. 
-Post the link to Snap-Raise to facebook and other social media accounts!  You never 
know who may want to donate to the cause. 
-Send out the attached letter to any family and friends as a non-electronic option for 
donation! 
 



Thank you to those who have already participated.  For all, please continue to reach out 
and ask for donations to the program.   
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Mr. Engdahl 
 
Winter Concert.  The Winter Concert is Tuesday, December 4th at 7PM in the 
auditorium.  I look forward to seeing everyone there! 

Have a great week!! 
  




